
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to Year Three for leading our Friday Worship last week with 
an excellent St. Patrick’s Day theme; the children  were all fantastic. 
Last weekend was Mother’s Day and I hope that all mums, nans and               
carers had a lovely relaxing weekend and felt truly appreciated.  
Thank you so much to the mums who helped in school running our 
Mother’s Day gift shop, this was very much appreciated.  
It is hard to believe that we are nearly at the end of the Spring term, 
however Spring is here and the weather is certainly warmer! 
I hope that you all have a great weekend, 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.25    

School Council  
The School Council will be organising a fundraising event for our                  
chosen Lenten Charity, the Turkey and Syria Earthquake Appeal, this 
will be on the 29th March. The School Council have requested              
donations of old toys in good condition to be sent into school by the 
28th March, thank you for you help and support with this.  
 

Food Bank  
We can now issue food bank vouchers through school, these are from 
the Black Country Food Bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the 
school office for further information 
 

Chocolate Bingo  
We do have a few tickets left for our very popular              
Chocolate Bingo event next week, please complete 
the form in the Weduc app if you would like tickets. 
 

Parent Evening Appointments 
Please ensure that you make an appointment for Parents Evening as 
soon as possible. Miss Buchray, our SENCo, will also be available on 
both evenings, if you need to speak to her.  
 

Easter Celebration  
Our Easter Celebration is next Friday 31st March, all are welcome.  

 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

 93% 95% 94% 

94% 98% 98% 99% 

28th March Parent Meetings 

29th March EY Easter Bonnet Parade  
Parent Meetings 

30th March Chocolate Bingo 3.30-5pm 

31st March Easter Celebration-KS2 
School closes for Easter 
holidays 

17th April School re-opens for Summer 
Term 

28th April  Y5 Class Worship 

1st May Early Bank Holiday– School 
closed 

8th May KS2 SATs week 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

16th May Whole School Photographs 

26th May Y4 Class Worship 
School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

20th June Sports Day 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

25th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

5th September School re-opens 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Lewis Hickman Aryan Patel 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 

Principal Awards 

YR Ronnie-Jo Cooper 

Y1 Isabella Nightingale 

Y2 Clai Stanway 

Y3 Jokubas Bijevicius 

Y4 Thomas Nelson 

Y5 Shiyenne Ebanks-Wilson 

Y6 Ewere Okoh 


